Client Tips eLtr from JO BECKER
I hope this quick note finds each of you doing well and thoroughly enjoying the summer!  

I’m going to forgo my usual eLtr for this month, as I’m keeping myself quite busy right now with the details of our 3rd annual BagIt! community service event on Sept 11th.  

I’ve received wonderful feedback and replies from some of you about the event—please know that each of you is welcome!  This is an event my family and I began years ago under the guise of our family real estate practice.  Even though we’ve retired our practice, we’ve decided to keep this public tradition alive and any and all are welcome!  

So come join us—network, relax, enjoy!

http://www.geocities.com/bagitwiththebeckers
I’ll see you back here next month (Yep! Right here in your inbox!) for another round of what I hope are useful computer tips and marketing tidbits for you.

Until then,

Jo

